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Subject: Revised Fraud Prevention Letter Template 
 

 
Fraud is rampant in Florida especially in transactions involving vacant land.  As part of WFG’s 
fraud prevention efforts, WFG is requiring our agents to send a Fraud Prevention Letter to the 
seller on transactions involving vacant land in which the owner is a foreign seller.  
 
When presented with a transactions involving vacant land in which the owner is a foreign seller, 
agents must send a Fraud Prevention Letter on the agent’s letterhead to the owner at the 
mailing address for the property listed on the Property Appraiser’s website so that the owner 
can be alerted of the pending transaction on their property.  This small step has thwarted 
numerous attempts by imposters to fraudulently sell property without the owner’s knowledge. 
The revised letter template includes the addition of a code or keyword the Agent can include 
specific to each transaction.  
 
We want to thank our agents for joining our fraud prevention efforts! 

https://wfgcloud.com/secureStore/index.php/s/CqqkzqXyXt9ng3P

